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The  New Year brought with it many new joys.
On January 1st, seven new converts from our
church were baptized. What a blessing it is to
see these new brothers and sisters following   
the Lord! 

Peter Doolittle
Family
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This is a special year for Camp Maranatha.  2025
marks the 48th year since the camp was
founded and we will be having a large
celebration during Family Camp. My father,
Robert Doolittle, - who is the founder of Camp 

As always, we thank each of you for your faithfulness in prayer and
support. We have been blessed by your love and faithfulness and look

forward to rejoicing with you in all the Lord has yet to do this year!

Maranatha and one of the pioneer missionaries in our state - will be returning
to Brazil to be with us at the camp. We will be having two special speakers,
my father and Pastor Mike Weiss, pastor of our sending church.  We are
excited for what the Lord will do at this camp. Please pray that many souls
may be saved and lives transformed through the preaching of God's Word.
In the meantime, we face the challenge of finishing the camp kitchen and
dining hall, in the 45 days left before camp starts. There is still much to be
done and at times seems impossible to have it finished in time, due to lack of
funds and workers. Please pray for this project and consider contributing
towards its completion.

Peter, Zirlene, Stanley, and Kevin Doolittle


